
 

 

5th May 2023 

 Keeping in Touch  

 

 
 
A message from the Headteacher, Mrs Neofitou: 
 
I am excited to share these photos of our new build site. As you can see, 
we are nearly ready for our move in for September.  
 
We also recently launched our up-to-date website. You can now find us 
here: https://westcoventry.atlp.org.uk/ This is where you can find lots 
of information, including copies of all our newsletters & important 
letters to parents and of course the countdown to our move in date!  
 
I hope you all enjoy the extra bank holiday this weekend and look 
forward to seeing the students back in school on Tuesday. 
 

 
 

The exterior of our new school building, 
with the splash of West Coventry Academy 

gold! 

 

 
Reminder: Student Progress and Go4Schools   To keep up to date with your child’s 

progress, reports are now issued on a system called Go4Schools. We are also rolling out 

real time progress data as student’s complete assessments. Log in to Go 4 Schools 

here:   http://go4schools.com/sso/account/login?site=Parent 

The latest reports have been published for year 8 this week. Year 7 and Year 9 will be 
published shortly. Logging into Go4Schools for the first time? Download our guide on the 
‘Monitoring Progress’ page 
on:  https://www.westcoventryacademy.org/learning/monitoring_progress/default.aspx 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/

WestCoventryAcademy/ 

West Coventry Academy 

Are you following us on social media?  

Make sure you get all of West Coventry 

Academy’s events and updates by following 

us on social media! Find us on Twitter and 

Facebook! 

https://twitter.com

/westcovacademy 

@westcovacademy 

One of the nearly completed classrooms, 

bright and airy! 

 

A science laboratory in progress up on 

the top floor. 

Look at our brand-new sports hall! 
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What’s happening next week – WC 8th May (Week B) 

Last Week’s 
Attendance 

 

  
Bank Holiday Reminder: School will be closed on Monday 8th May 

 

Y7
  Y7 Assembly – Friday – Mental Health Support Team 

Wednesday – After school, extra athletics practice 
85.26% 

 

Y8
  Y8 Assembly – Thursday – Mrs. Neofitou  

Wednesday – SUMO Digital Workshops 
Wednesday – After school, extra athletics practice 

84.60% 

 

Y9
  Y9 Assembly – Wednesday – Mrs. Neofitou 

Tuesday – Rounders tournament 
All Week – Year 9 Table Tennis College Competition 

84.74% 
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Y10 Assembly – Tuesday – Mrs. Neofitou 83.01% 
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 All Week – Y11 Revision sessions  
Thursday – BTEC Media Controlled Assessment  
Reminder: GCSE exams start on 15th May  
Reminder: Prom  is Friday 30th June, 7.00pm; tickets purchased via Parent Pay 

80.78% 
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Wednesday – Student Leaders visit from Coleshill school 
Reminder:  A Level exams start on 15th May       

Y12 - 91.88% 
Y13 – 87.14% 

 
PE Extra Curricular Summer Term Timetable 

 

Tuesday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Thursday 

 

 
 

    

Badminton Club 
All years 7-11 

 

Athletics Club 
All years 

7-10 

Coventry Schools 
Athletics Competitions 

(See below) 

Rounders 
(All years 7-10) 

 

Cricket 
(All years 7-10) 

 

 


